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24TH November 2020 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

PTFA news and a great opportunity for you to help! 

We had a great meet the PTFA event via Microsoft Teams when we were able to talk about the great work the PTFA 

has done in the past and its plans for this year. 

The PTFA have already contributed towards our pond renovations, which are almost complete. Our next project is to 

equip the play resources for each outdoor zone across the school. 

We are launching a great initiative this week by which you can help us raise funds for the PTFA without costing you a 

penny! 

Did you know that we’re registered with easyfundraising and you could help us to raise funds for the school at no 

extra cost to yourself? 

Since many of our fundraising events are on hold, this is a great opportunity to keep raising much needed 

funds for the school. When you shop online, with over 4,100 of your favourite retailers, including John Lewis & 

Partners, Amazon, eBay, notonthehighstreet, you will raise FREE donations for West Moors Middle School’s PTFA. 

As much of your Christmas shopping may well be online this year this is a great chance to raise 

funds for the school at the same time. 

If you’re not already signed up, it only takes a few minutes, then you can begin using the easy fundraising website or 

app straightaway – and then simply shop online as normal. This will be an enormous help to the school, at no extra 

cost to yourself. 

Please visit our designated easyfundraising page to get started: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/westmoorsmiddleschoolptfa 

It really  is  easy  to  do!  

Many thanks for all your support with this initiative. 

All good wishes, 

Dr D Craddock 

Head teacher on behalf of the PTFA. 
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